Jung Chang Wild Swans
Yeah, reviewing a books jung chang wild swans could go to your close links
listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful. As
understood, triumph does not suggest that you have fabulous points.
Comprehending as well as treaty even more than extra will give each success.
next to, the revelation as skillfully as insight of this jung chang wild swans
can be taken as well as picked to act.

Life and Death in Shanghai Cheng Nien 2010-12-14 A woman who spent more than
six years in solitary confinement during Communist China's Cultural Revolution
discusses her time in prison. Reissue. A New York Times Best Book of the Year.
Wild Swans Jung Chang 1993 A history of twentieth century China told as a reallife saga of a Chinese family over three generations.
Mao's Last Revolution Roderick MACFARQUHAR 2009-06-30 The Cultural Revolution
was a watershed event in the history of the People's Republic of China, the
defining decade of half a century of communist rule. Before 1966, China was a
typical communist state, with a command economy and a powerful party able to
keep the population under control. But during the Cultural Revolution, in a
move unprecedented in any communist country, Mao unleashed the Red Guards
against the party. Tens of thousands of officials were humiliated, tortured,
and even killed. Order had to be restored by the military, whose methods were
often equally brutal. In a masterly book, Roderick MacFarquhar and Michael
Schoenhals explain why Mao launched the Cultural Revolution, and show his
Machiavellian role in masterminding it (which Chinese publications conceal). In
often horrifying detail, they document the Hobbesian state that ensued. The
movement veered out of control and terror paralyzed the country. Power
struggles raged among Lin Biao, Zhou Enlai, Deng Xiaoping, and Jiang Qing-Mao's wife and leader of the Gang of Four--while Mao often played one against
the other. After Mao's death, in reaction to the killing and the chaos, Deng
Xiaoping led China into a reform era in which capitalism flourishes and the
party has lost its former authority. In its invaluable critical analysis of
Chairman Mao and its brilliant portrait of a culture in turmoil, "Mao's Last
Revolution" offers the most authoritative and compelling account to date of
this seminal event in the history of China.
Gabriele d'Annunzio Lucy Hughes-Hallett 2013-08-20 Godfather to Mussolini,
national hero of Italy and the WWI irredentist movement, literary icon of Joyce
and Pound, lover of actress Eleonora Duse: here is Lucy Hughes-Hallett’s
extraordinary biography of Gabriele d’Annunzio, poet, bon vivant, harbinger of
Italian fascism. Gabriele d’Annunzio was Italy’s premier poet at a time when
poetry mattered enough to trigger riots. A brilliant self-publicist in the
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first age of mass media, he used his fame to sell his work, seduce women, and
promote his extreme nationalism. In 1915 d’Annunzio’s incendiary oratory helped
drive Italy to enter the First World War, in which he achieved heroic status as
an aviator. In 1919 he led a troop of mutineers into the Croatian port of Fiume
and there a delinquent city-state. Futurists, anarchists, communists, and
proto-fascists descended on the city. So did literati and thrill seekers, drug
dealers, and prostitutes. After fifteen months an Italian gunship brought the
regime to an end, but the adventure had its sequel: three years later, the
fascists marched on Rome, belting out anthems they’d learned in Fiume, as
Mussolini consciously modeled himself after the great poet. At once an aesthete
and a militarist, d’Annunzio wrote with equal enthusiasm about Fortuny gowns
and torpedoes, and enjoyed making love on beds strewn with rose petals as much
as risking death as an aviator. Lucy Hughes-Hallett’s stunning biography
vividly re-creates his flamboyant life and dramatic times, tracing the early
twentieth century’s trajectory from Romantic idealism to world war and fascist
aggression.
Swan Princess A. L. Singer 1994 The classic fairy tale, Swan Lake, on which
Tchaikovsky's beautiful ballet is based, comes to life in the novelization of a
new animated feature film. Original. Movie tie-in.
Vishnu's Crowded Temple Maria Misra 2008-01-01 As it enters its sixtieth year
of independence, India stands on the threshold of superpower status. Yet India
is strikingly different from all other global colossi. While it is the world's
most populous democracy and enjoys the benefits of its internationally
competitive high-tech and software industries, India also contends with
extremes of poverty, inequality, and political and religious violence. This
accessible and vividly written book presents a new interpretation of India's
history, focusing particular attention on the impact of British imperialism on
Independent India. Maria Misra begins with the rebellion against the British in
1857 and tracks the country's advance to the present day. India's extremes
persist, the author argues, because its politics rest upon a peculiar
foundation in which traditional ideas of hierarchy, difference, and privilege
coexist to a remarkable degree with modern notions of equality and democracy.
The challenge of India's leaders today, as in the last sixty years, is to weave
together the disparate threads of the nation's ancient culture, colonial
legacy, and modern experience.
The Twelve (Book Two of The Passage Trilogy) Justin Cronin 2012-10-16 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • The end of the world was only the beginning. In his
internationally bestselling and critically acclaimed novel The Passage, Justin
Cronin constructed an unforgettable world transformed by a government
experiment gone horribly wrong. Now the scope widens and the intensity deepens
as the epic story surges forward . . . In the present day, as the man-made
apocalypse unfolds, three strangers navigate the chaos. Lila, a doctor and an
expectant mother, is so shattered by the spread of violence and infection that
she continues to plan for her child’s arrival even as society dissolves around
her. Kittridge, known to the world as “Last Stand in Denver,” has been forced
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to flee his stronghold and is now on the road, dodging the infected, armed but
alone and well aware that a tank of gas will get him only so far. April is a
teenager fighting to guide her little brother safely through a landscape of
death and ruin. These three will learn that they have not been fully
abandoned—and that in connection lies hope, even on the darkest of nights. One
hundred years in the future, Amy and the others fight on for humankind’s
salvation . . . unaware that the rules have changed. The enemy has evolved, and
a dark new order has arisen with a vision of the future infinitely more
horrifying than man’s extinction. If the Twelve are to fall, one of those
united to vanquish them will have to pay the ultimate price. A heart-stopping
thriller rendered with masterful literary skill, The Twelve is a grand and
gripping tale of sacrifice and survival. Look for the entire Passage trilogy:
THE PASSAGE | THE TWELVE | THE CITY OF MIRRORS Praise for The Twelve “[A]
literary superthriller.”—The New York Times Book Review “An undeniable and
compelling epic . . . a complex narrative of flight and forgiveness, of great
suffering and staggering loss, of terrible betrayals and incredible
hope.”—Milwaukee Journal Sentinel “The Twelve is even better than The
Passage.”—The Plain Dealer “A compulsive read.”—San Francisco Chronicle
“Gripping . . . Cronin [introduces] eerie new elements to his masterful
mythology. . . . Enthralling, emotional and entertaining.”—The San Diego UnionTribune “Fine storytelling.”—Associated Press “Cronin is one of those rare
authors who works on two different levels, blending elegantly crafted literary
fiction with cliff-hanging thrills.”—Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Was Mao Really a Monster? Gregor Benton 2013-09-13 Mao: The Unknown Story by
Jung Chang and Jon Halliday was published in 2005 to a great fanfare. The book
portrays Mao as a monster – equal to or worse than Hitler and Stalin – and a
fool who won power by native cunning and ruled by terror. It received a
rapturous welcome from reviewers in the popular press and rocketed to the top
of the worldwide bestseller list. Few works on China by writers in the West
have achieved its impact. Reviews by serious China scholars, however, tended to
take a different view. Most were sharply critical, questioning its authority
and the authors’ methods , arguing that Chang and Halliday’s book is not a work
of balanced scholarship, as it purports to be, but a highly selective and even
polemical study that sets out to demonise Mao. This book brings together
sixteen reviews of Mao: The Unknown Story – all by internationally wellregarded specialists in modern Chinese history, and published in relatively
specialised scholarly journals. Taken together they demonstrate that Chang and
Halliday’s portrayal of Mao is in many places woefully inaccurate. While
agreeing that Mao had many faults and was responsible for some disastrous
policies, they conclude that a more balanced picture is needed.
Last Boat Out of Shanghai Helen Zia 2020-02-18 The dramatic real life stories
of four young people caught up in the mass exodus of Shanghai in the wake of
China’s 1949 Communist revolution—a heartrending precursor to the struggles
faced by emigrants today. “A true page-turner . . . [Helen] Zia has proven once
again that history is something that happens to real people.”—New York Times
bestselling author Lisa See NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY NPR AND
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THE CHRISTIAN SCIENCE MONITOR • FINALIST FOR THE PEN/JACQUELINE BOGRAD WELD
AWARD FOR BIOGRAPHY Shanghai has historically been China’s jewel, its richest,
most modern and westernized city. The bustling metropolis was home to
sophisticated intellectuals, entrepreneurs, and a thriving middle class when
Mao’s proletarian revolution emerged victorious from the long civil war.
Terrified of the horrors the Communists would wreak upon their lives, citizens
of Shanghai who could afford to fled in every direction. Seventy years later,
members of the last generation to fully recall this massive exodus have
revealed their stories to Chinese American journalist Helen Zia, who
interviewed hundreds of exiles about their journey through one of the most
tumultuous events of the twentieth century. From these moving accounts, Zia
weaves together the stories of four young Shanghai residents who wrestled with
the decision to abandon everything for an uncertain life as refugees in Hong
Kong, Taiwan, and the United States. Benny, who as a teenager became the
unwilling heir to his father’s dark wartime legacy, must decide either to
escape to Hong Kong or navigate the intricacies of a newly Communist China. The
resolute Annuo, forced to flee her home with her father, a defeated Nationalist
official, becomes an unwelcome exile in Taiwan. The financially strapped Ho
fights deportation from the U.S. in order to continue his studies while his
family struggles at home. And Bing, given away by her poor parents, faces the
prospect of a new life among strangers in America. The lives of these men and
women are marvelously portrayed, revealing the dignity and triumph of personal
survival. Herself the daughter of immigrants from China, Zia is uniquely
equipped to explain how crises like the Shanghai transition affect children and
their families, students and their futures, and, ultimately, the way we see
ourselves and those around us. Last Boat Out of Shanghai brings a poignant
personal angle to the experiences of refugees then and, by extension, today.
“Zia’s portraits are compassionate and heartbreaking, and they are, ultimately,
the universal story of many families who leave their homeland as refugees and
find less-than-welcoming circumstances on the other side.”—Amy Tan, author of
The Joy Luck Club
Skinnydipping Bethenny Frankel 2012-05 A tale loosely based on the author's
early adulthood follows the experiences of a struggling actress and outspoken
businesswoman whose ambitions lead her through several high-profile
relationships.
The House of Yan Lan Yan 2020-01-28 Through the sweeping cultural and
historical transformations of China, entrepreneur Lan Yan traces her family’s
history through early 20th Century to present day. The history of the Yan
family is inseparable from the history of China over the last century. One of
the most influential business leaders of China today, Lan Yan grew up in the
company of the country’s powerful elite, including Mao Zedong, Zhou Enlai, and
Deng Xiaoping. Her grandfather, Yan Baohang, originally a nationalist and ally
of Chiang Kai-shek, later joined the communists and worked as a spy during
World War II, never falling out of favor with Soong May-ling, aka Mrs. Chiang
Kai-shek. Lan’s parents were diplomats, and her father, Yan Mingfu, was Mao’s
personal Russian translator. In spite of their elevated status, the Yan’s
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family life was turned upside down by the Cultural Revolution. One night in
1967, in front of a terrified ten-year-old Lan, Red Guards burst into the
family home and arrested her grandfather. Days later, her father was arrested,
accused of spying for the Soviet Union. Her mother, Wu Keilang, was branded a
counter-revolutionary and forced to go with her daughter to a re-education camp
for five years, where Lan came of age as a high school student. In recounting
her family history, Lan Yan brings to life a century of Chinese history from
the last emperor to present day, including the Cultural Revolution which tore
her childhood apart. The reader obtains a rare glimpse into the mysteries of a
system which went off the rails and would decimate a large swathe of the
intellectual, economic and political elite country. The little girl who was
crushed by the Cultural Revolution has become one of the most active
businesswomen in her country. In telling her and her family’s story, Lan Yan
serves up an intimate account of the history of contemporary China.
After Tamerlane John Darwin 2010-08-08 Tamerlane, the Ottomans, the Mughals,
the Manchus, the British, the Japanese, the Nazis, and the Soviets: All built
empires meant to last forever; all were to fail. But, as John Darwin shows in
this magisterial book, their empire-building created the world we know today.
From the death of Tamerlane in 1405, to America's rise to world "hyperpower,"
to the resurgence of China and India as global economic powers, After Tamerlane
is a grand historical narrative that offers a new perspective on the past,
present, and future of empires.
Wild Swans Jung Chang 2003-08-12 A Chinese woman chronicles the struggle of her
grandmother, her mother, and herself to survive in a China torn apart by wars,
invasions, revolution, and continuing upheaval, from 1907 to the present.
The Flight of the Swans Devika D. Bai 2015-03-01 The Flight of the Swans is a
rich and fascinating family saga set in British India and Malaya. Cursed, and
with blood on his hands, Captain Ramdas Rao Bhonsle is forced to flee Killa
Fort, which has fallen to the British. A strange flight of swans signals his
flight from Killa; a flight that will drive Ramdas and his family into further
adversity. But great adversity spawns great dreams. Ramdas dreams of ousting
the British from his motherland. His sons, the handsome and irascible Nilkanth
and the plain and romantic Madhav dream of possessing the same girl, Tara Bai,
who is the most beautiful courtesan in the land. And Ramdas’ granddaughter,
blind Arundhati, dreams only of seeing one day. Woven into this tapestry is a
lone white swan inextricably linked to the ebb and flow of the Bhonsles’
fortunes as they flee across India to Malaya.
The Scavenger's Daughters Kay Bratt 2013 Coming of age during China's Cultural
Revolution, Benfu survived, and he and his wife Calli attempt to build a life
in the turmoil and aftermath of Maoist China. After losing their only child,
they take in abandoned girls - the unwanted "weeds" - as their own, lovingly
caring for them as flowers in a garden.
Balzac and the Little Chinese Seamstress Sijie Dai 2001 During the Chinese
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Cultural Revolution, two boys are sent to the country for reeducation, where
their lives take an unexpected turn when they meet the beautiful daughter of a
local tailor and stumble upon a forbidden stash of Western literature.
A Single Tear Ningkun Wu 1994-04-01 Professor Wu, educated in the U.S., relates
his prison experiences in a Chinese labor farm after being labeled an
"ultrarightist" by his academic colleagues at Beijing University
Wild Swans Jung Chang 2008-06-20 The story of three generations in twentiethcentury China that blends the intimacy of memoir and the panoramic sweep of
eyewitness history—a bestselling classic in thirty languages with more than ten
million copies sold around the world, now with a new introduction from the
author. An engrossing record of Mao’s impact on China, an unusual window on the
female experience in the modern world, and an inspiring tale of courage and
love, Jung Chang describes the extraordinary lives and experiences of her
family members: her grandmother, a warlord’s concubine; her mother’s struggles
as a young idealistic Communist; and her parents’ experience as members of the
Communist elite and their ordeal during the Cultural Revolution. Chang was a
Red Guard briefly at the age of fourteen, then worked as a peasant, a “barefoot
doctor,” a steelworker, and an electrician. As the story of each generation
unfolds, Chang captures in gripping, moving—and ultimately uplifting—detail the
cycles of violent drama visited on her own family and millions of others caught
in the whirlwind of history.
Mao's Last Dancer Li Cunxin 2009-04-02 Raised in a desperately poor village
during the height of China's Cultural Revolution, Li Cunxin's childhood
revolved around the commune, his family and Chairman Mao's Little Red Book.
Until, that is, Madame Mao's cultural delegates came in search of young
peasants to study ballet at the academy in Beijing and he was thrust into a
completely unfamiliar world. When a trip to Texas as part of a rare cultural
exchange opened his eyes to life and love beyond China's borders, he defected
to the United States in an extraordinary and dramatic tale of Cold War
intrigue. Told in his own distinctive voice, this is Li's inspirational story
of how he came to be Mao's last dancer, and one of the world's greatest ballet
dancers.
Understanding Intercultural Communication Stella Ting-Toomey 2012 Written in a
conversational style, this book introduces students to the foundations of
intercultural communication, a vibrant discipline within the field. Authors
Stella Ting-Toomey and Leeva Chung take a multicontextual, inclusive approach
that balances international and intercultural communication issues against U.S.
domestic diversity issues. In addition to emphasizing a value-oriented
perspective on intercultural encounters, the text contains a robust ethical
chapter, complete with specific guidelines that will help students become
ethical intercultural communicators. By integrating current empirical research
with lively intercultural examples, the authors ask thought-provoking questions
and pose ethical dilemmas for students to ponder. The text offers a sprawling
treatment of such topics as ethnic and cultural identity change, culture shock
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and intercultural adjustment, romantic relationships and raising bicultural
children, global identity challenges, and decision-making choices in
intercultural ethics.NEW TO THIS EDITION: * Two new special features, Blog Pic
and Blog Post, which update all the photos and poignant personal stories found
throughout the first edition * A greater focus on the impact of technology on
intercultural communication message exchange processes * An updated discussion
of multiracial and biracial identity in Chapter 4 * Updates to the popular
Jeopardy Boxes BL More than 250 new references * Live-chat, a special boxed
feature, which emphasizes the importance of adaptive code-switching in managing
intercultural misunderstanding via lively dialogue SUPPORT PACKAGE FOR
INSTRUCTORS: An Instructor's Manual / Test Bank that contains more than 500
pages of original exercises, activities, up-to-date media resources, classical
and contemporary film lists, sample syllabi, and paper assignments. A passwordprotected Companion Website that features the Instructor's Manual, PowerPoint
lecture slides, a Student Success Manual, and links to supplemental material
and films.
Wave Sonali Deraniyagala 2013-03-05 A brave, intimate, beautifully crafted
memoir by a survivor of the tsunami that struck the Sri Lankan coast in 2004
and took her entire family. On December 26, Boxing Day, Sonali Deraniyagala,
her English husband, her parents, her two young sons, and a close friend were
ending Christmas vacation at the seaside resort of Yala on the south coast of
Sri Lanka when a wave suddenly overtook them. She was only to learn later that
this was a tsunami that devastated coastlines through Southeast Asia. When the
water began to encroach closer to their hotel, they began to run, but in an
instant, water engulfed them, Sonali was separated from her family, and all was
lost. Sonali Deraniyagala has written an extraordinarily honest, utterly
engrossing account of the surreal tragedy of a devastating event that all at
once ended her life as she knew it and her journey since in search of
understanding and redemption. It is also a remarkable portrait of a young
family's life and what came before, with all the small moments and larger
dreams that suddenly and irrevocably ended.
Wild Swans Jung Chang 2007 This is the story of three generations of women in a
Chinese family and mirrors the tumultuous history of twentieth century China.
Jung Chang's grandmother was born into the feudal China of 1909. Her feet were
bound and at the age of 15 she was given to a warlord general as a concubine.
Her daughter grew up in occupied Manchuria and became active in the underground
Nationalist movement. After many epic exploits, she and her guerilla lover
became senior Communist officials. After a privileged childhood, Jung Chang
became a Red Guard, but faced with the destructiveness of the Cultural
Revolution, began to question Mao - a step which was to have momentous
consequences for her and her family.
Homemaking Catherine Wiley 2021-11-19 First published in 1996. The present
volume, Homemaking: Women Writers and the Politics and Poetics of Home, enters
the critical discourse on gender by way of two of its most pressing issues: the
politics of women’s locations at the end of the twentieth century, and the
jung-chang-wild-swans

7/14

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 3, 2022 by guest

division of experience into public and private. That the emergence of
systematic feminist thought in the west coincided with the invention of
"private life" should not surprise us. Feminist thinkers from Mary
Wollstonecroft on were quick to realize that the designation of the public and
the private, male and female, was key to the subordination of women.
The Book of Memory Petina Gappah 2016-02-02 The story that you have asked me to
tell you does not begin with the pitiful ugliness of Lloyd’s death. It begins
on a long-ago day in August when the sun seared my blistered face and I was
nine years old and my father and mother sold me to a strange man. Memory, the
narrator of Petina Gappah’s The Book of Memory, is an albino woman languishing
in Chikurubi Maximum Security Prison in Harare, Zimbabwe, after being sentenced
for murder. As part of her appeal, her lawyer insists that she write down what
happened as she remembers it. The death penalty is a mandatory sentence for
murder, and Memory is, both literally and metaphorically, writing for her life.
As her story unfolds, Memory reveals that she has been tried and convicted for
the murder of Lloyd Hendricks, her adopted father. But who was Lloyd Hendricks?
Why does Memory feel no remorse for his death? And did everything happen
exactly as she remembers? Moving between the townships of the poor and the
suburbs of the rich, and between past and present, the 2009 Guardian First Book
Award–winning writer Petina Gappah weaves a compelling tale of love, obsession,
the relentlessness of fate, and the treachery of memory.
Wild Swans Jung Chang 2004 A new edition of one of the best-selling and bestloved books of recent years, with a new introduction by the author. A
tumultuous history of China's 20th century, from sword-bearing warlords to
Chairman Mao, from the Manchu Empire to the Cultural Revolution.
A Leaf In The Bitter Wind Ting-Xing Ye 2012-07-31 One of the best ways to
understand history is through eye-witness accounts. Ting-Xing Ye’s riveting
first book, A Leaf in the Bitter Wind, is a memoir of growing up in Maoist
China. It was an astonishing coming of age through the turbulent years of the
Cultural Revolution (1966 - 1974). In the wave of revolutionary fervour,
peasants neglected their crops, exacerbating the widespread hunger. While TingXing was a young girl in Shanghai, her father’s rubber factory was expropriated
by the state, and he was demoted to a labourer. A botched operation left him
paralyzed from the waist down, and his health deteriorated rapidly since a
capitalist’s well-being was not a priority. He died soon after, and then TingXing watched her mother’s struggle with poverty end in stomach cancer. By the
time she was thirteen, Ting-Xing Ye was an orphan, entrusted with her brothers
and sisters to her Great-Aunt, and on welfare. Still, the Red Guards punished
the children for being born into the capitalist class. Schools were being
closed; suicide was rampant; factories were abandoned for ideology; distrust of
friends and neighbours flourished. Ting-Xing was sent to work on a distant
northern prison farm at sixteen, and survived six years of backbreaking labour
and severe conditions. She was mentally tortured for weeks until she agreed to
sign a false statement accusing friends of anti-state activities. Somehow
finding the time to teach herself English, often by listening to the radio, she
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finally made it to Beijing University in 1974 as the Revolution was on the wane
— though the acquisition of knowledge was still frowned upon as a bourgeois
desire and study was discouraged. Readers have been stunned and moved by this
simply narrated personal account of a 1984-style ideology-gone-mad, where any
behaviour deemed to be bourgeois was persecuted with the ferocity and illogic
of a witch trial, and where a change in politics could switch right to wrong in
a moment. The story of both a nation and an individual, the book spans a heady
35 years of Ye’s life in China, until her eventual defection to Canada in 1987
— and the wonderful beginning of a romance with Canadian author William Bell.
The book was published in 1997. The 1990s saw the publication of several
memoirs by Chinese now settled in North America. Ye’s was not the first, yet
earned a distinguished place as one of the most powerful, and the only such
memoir written from Canada. It is the inspiring story of a woman refusing to
“drift with the stream” and fighting her way through an impossible, unjust
system. This compelling, heart-wrenching story has been published in Germany,
Japan, the US, UK and Australia, where it went straight to #1 on the bestseller
list and has been reprinted several times; Dutch, French and Turkish editions
will appear in 2001.
Empress Dowager Cixi Jung Chang 2013-10-29 A New York Times Notable Book
Empress Dowager Cixi (1835–1908) is the most important woman in Chinese
history. She ruled China for decades and brought a medieval empire into the
modern age. At the age of sixteen, in a nationwide selection for royal
consorts, Cixi was chosen as one of the emperor’s numerous concubines. When he
died in 1861, their five-year-old son succeeded to the throne. Cixi at once
launched a palace coup against the regents appointed by her husband and made
herself the real ruler of China—behind the throne, literally, with a silk
screen separating her from her officials who were all male. In this
groundbreaking biography, Jung Chang vividly describes how Cixi fought against
monumental obstacles to change China. Under her the ancient country attained
virtually all the attributes of a modern state: industries, railways,
electricity, the telegraph and an army and navy with up-to-date weaponry. It
was she who abolished gruesome punishments like “death by a thousand cuts” and
put an end to foot-binding. She inaugurated women’s liberation and embarked on
the path to introduce parliamentary elections to China. Chang comprehensively
overturns the conventional view of Cixi as a diehard conservative and cruel
despot. Cixi reigned during extraordinary times and had to deal with a host of
major national crises: the Taiping and Boxer rebellions, wars with France and
Japan—and an invasion by eight allied powers including Britain, Germany, Russia
and the United States. Jung Chang not only records the Empress Dowager’s
conduct of domestic and foreign affairs, but also takes the reader into the
depths of her splendid Summer Palace and the harem of Beijing’s Forbidden City,
where she lived surrounded by eunuchs—one of whom she fell in love, with tragic
consequences. The world Chang describes here, in fascinating detail, seems
almost unbelievable in its extraordinary mixture of the very old and the very
new. Based on newly available, mostly Chinese, historical documents such as
court records, official and private correspondence, diaries and eyewitness
accounts, this biography will revolutionize historical thinking about a crucial
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period in China’s—and the world’s—history. Packed with drama, fast paced and
gripping, it is both a panoramic depiction of the birth of modern China and an
intimate portrait of a woman: as the concubine to a monarch, as the absolute
ruler of a third of the world’s population, and as a unique stateswoman.
Vermilion Gate Aiping Mu 2002 Aiping Mu was born to parents prominent in the
Communist hierarchy - her father was Political Commissar for the Beijing region
and her mother ran one of the city's universities - and in her early years
lived the pampered life of the Party elite: luxury housing, guards, servants
and private schooling. Both parents were considered intellectuals within the
Party and from the start experienced the factional infighting and periodic
purges which culminated decades later in the Cultural Revolution and the breakup of the family. Aiping herself was one of the first Red Guards before being
denounced as a bourgeois intellectual and exiled to a remote province. In the
guise of following one family's rising and falling fortunes VERMILION GATE
tells the story of modern China itself, written from the perspective of one who
grew up close to the seat of power in history. With rare insights into the life
of the political elite and the mechanics of power and patronage in Beijing, the
focus is also upon more domestic issues such as the family and the role of
women in this unique and powerfully moving book.
Burro Genius Victor Villasenor 2008-07-08 Standing at the podium, Victor
Villaseñor looked at the group of educators amassed before him, and his mind
flooded with childhood memories of humiliation and abuse at the hands of his
teachers. He became enraged. With a pounding heart, he began to speak of these
incidents. When he was through, to his great disbelief he received a standing
ovation. Many in the audience could not contain their own tears. So begins the
passionate, touching memoir of Victor Villaseñor. Highly gifted and imaginative
as a child, Villaseñor coped with an untreated learning disability (he was
finally diagnosed, at the age of forty-four, with extreme dyslexia) and the
frustration of growing up Latino in an English-only American school in the
1940s. Despite teachers who beat him because he could not speak English,
Villaseñor clung to his dream of one day becoming a writer. He is now
considered one of the premier writers of our time.
How We Disappeared Jing-Jing Lee 2019-05-07 LONGLISTED FOR THE 2020 WOMEN’S
PRIZE A LIBRARY JOURNAL EMERGING STARS PICK A mesmerizing novel of World War II
Singapore, “a story about memory, trauma, and ultimately love” (New York
Times)—for fans of Pachinko and We Were the Lucky Ones Singapore, 1942. As
Japanese troops sweep down Malaysia and into Singapore, a village is ransacked,
leaving only two survivors and one tiny child. In a neighboring village,
seventeen-year-old Wang Di is strapped into the back of a troop carrier and
shipped off to a Japanese military brothel where she is forced into sexual
slavery as a “comfort woman.” After sixty years of silence, what she saw and
experienced still haunts her. In the year 2000, twelve-year-old Kevin is
sitting beside his ailing grandmother when he overhears a mumbled confession.
He sets out to discover the truth, wherever it might lead, setting in motion a
chain of events he never could have foreseen. Weaving together two timelines
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and two very big secrets, this stunning debut opens a window on a little-known
period of history, revealing the strength and bravery shown by numerous women
in the face of terrible cruelty. Drawing in part on her family’s experiences,
Jing-Jing Lee has crafted a profoundly moving, unforgettable novel about human
resilience, the bonds of family and the courage it takes to confront the past.
Mr. China's Son Liyi He 2018-02-19 He Liyi belongs to one of China's
minorities, the Bai, and he lives in a remote area of northwestern Yunnan
Province. In 1979 his wife sold her fattest pig to buy him a shortwave radio.
He spent every spare moment listening to the BBC and VOA in order to improve
the English he had learned at college between 1950 and 1953. For "further
practice," he decided to write down his life story in English. Humorous and
unfiltered by translation, his autobiography is direct and personal, full of
richly descriptive images and phrases from his native Bai language. At the time
of He Liyi's graduation, English was being vilified as the language of the
imperialists, so the job he was assigned had nothing to do with his education.
In 1958 he was labeled a rightist and sent to a "reeducation-through-labor
farm." Spirited away by truck on the eve of his marriage, Mr. He spent years in
the labor camp, where he schemed to garner favor from the authorities, who
nevertheless shamed him publicly and told him that all his problems "belong to
contradictions between the people and the enemy." After his release in 1962,
the talented Mr. He had no choice but to return to his native village as a
peasant. His stratagems for survival, which included stealing "nightsoil" from
public toilets and extracting peach-pit oil from thousands of peaches,
personify the peasant's universal struggle to endure during those difficult
years. He Liyi's autobiography recounts nearly all the major events of China's
recent history, including the Japanese occupation, the Communist victory over
the Nationalists in 1949, Mao's disastrous Great Leap Forward and Cultural
Revolution, the experience of the labor camps, and changes brought about by
China's dramatic re-opening to the world since Deng Xiaoping came to power in
1978, No other book so poignantly reveals the travails of the common person and
village life under China's tempestuous Communist government, which He Liyi
ironically refers to as "Mr. China." Yet he describes his saga of poverty and
hardship with humor and a surprising lack of bitterness. And rarely has there
been such an intimate, frank view of how a Chinese man thinks and feels about
personal relationships, revealed in dialogue and letters to his two wives. He
Liyi's autobiography stands as perhaps the most readable and authentic account
available in English of life in rural China. He Liyi's previous book is The
Spring of Butterflies (London and New York, 1985), a translation of Chinese
folk tales.
The Binding Vine Shashi Deshpande 2002-09-01 “There can be no vaulting over
time,” thinks Urmila, the narrator of Shashi Deshpande’s profound and soulstirring novel. “We have to walk every step of the way, however difficult or
painful it is; we can avoid nothing.” After the death of her baby, Urmila finds
her own path difficult to endure. But through her grief, she is drawn into the
lives of two very different women—one her long-dead mother-in-law, a thwarted
writer, the other a young woman who lies unconscious in a hospital bed. And it
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is through these quiet, unexpected connections that Urmi begins her journey
toward healing. The miracle of The Binding Vine, and of Shashi Deshpande's
deeply compassionate vision, is that out of this web of loss and despair emerge
strand of life and hope—a binding vine of love, concern, and connection that
spreads across chasms of time, social class, and even death. In moving and
exquisitely understated prose, Deshpande renders visible the extraordinary
endurance and grace concealed in women's everyday lives.
Wild Swans Jung Chang 2012 Few books have had such an impact as Wild Swans: a
popular bestseller which has sold more than 13 million copies and a critically
acclaimed history of China; a tragic tale of nightmarish cruelty and an
uplifting story of bravery and survival. Through the story of three generations
of women in her own family - the grandmother given to the warlord as a
concubine, the Communist mother and the daughter herself - Jung Chang reveals
the epic history of China's twentieth century. Breathtaking in its scope,
unforgettable in its descriptions, this is a masterpiece which is extraordinary
in every way.
Mao Jung Chang 2011-10-05 The most authoritative life of the Chinese leader
every written, Mao: The Unknown Story is based on a decade of research, and on
interviews with many of Mao’s close circle in China who have never talked
before — and with virtually everyone outside China who had significant dealings
with him. It is full of startling revelations, exploding the myth of the Long
March, and showing a completely unknown Mao: he was not driven by idealism or
ideology; his intimate and intricate relationship with Stalin went back to the
1920s, ultimately bringing him to power; he welcomed Japanese occupation of
much of China; and he schemed, poisoned, and blackmailed to get his way. After
Mao conquered China in 1949, his secret goal was to dominate the world. In
chasing this dream he caused the deaths of 38 million people in the greatest
famine in history. In all, well over 70 million Chinese perished under Mao’s
rule — in peacetime.
A Bitter Revolution Rana Mitter 2005 China is now poised to take a key role on
the world stage, but in the early twentieth century the situation could not
have been more different. Rana Mitter goes back to this pivotal moment in
Chinese history to uncover the origins of the painful transition from a
premodern past into a modern world. By the 1920s the seemingly civilized world
shaped over the last two thousand years by the legacy of the great philosopher
Confucius was falling apart in the face of western imperialism and internal
warfare. Chinese cities still bore the imprints of its ancient past with
narrow, lanes and temples to long-worshipped gods, but these were starting to
change with the influx of foreign traders, teachers, and missionaries, all
eager to shape China's ancient past into a modern present. Mitter takes us
through the resulting social turmoil and political promise, the devastating war
against Japan in the 1940s, Communism and the Cultural Revolution of the 1960s,
and the new era of hope in the 1980s ended by the Tian'anmen uprising. He
reveals the impetus behind the dramatic changes in Chinese culture and politics
as being China's "New Culture" - a strain of thought which celebrated youth,
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individualism, and the heady mixture of strange and seductive new cultures from
places as far apart as America, India, and Japan.
A Magnificent Work Daniel Oudshoorn 2020-06-22 A Magnificent Work is an
autobiographical exploration of the interconnectedness of toxic masculinity,
White supremacy, and settler colonialism within the context of Canadianoccupied territories. It is a work of “documentary fiction” (to use the term of
W. G. Sebald) or “autotheory” (as proposed by Maggie Nelson). Oudshoorn moves
from relating his personal experiences as both a son and a father to exploring
the ways in which similar events have played out on a much larger scale within
the Canadian occupation. Special attention is given to the history of the
Mohawk Institute, Canada’s oldest and longest-running “Indian Residential
School.” Thus, although an Anglican bishop once described the Mohawk Institute
as “a magnificent work,” Oudshoorn argues that the truly magnificent work that
awaits people like him—notably, cishet male settlers of Christian and European
descent—is the process of embodying a gentle masculinity, recovering a sense of
one’s proper place of connectedness within a network of relationships with
varying degrees of responsibility and accountability, and striving towards
decolonization.
The Assassin's Cloak Irene Taylor 2020-11-05 'A diary is an assassin's cloak
which we wear when we stab a comrade in the back with a pen', wrote William
Soutar in 1934. But a diary is also a place for recording everyday thoughts and
special occasions, private fears and hopeful dreams. The Assassin's Cloak
gathers together some of the most entertaining and inspiring entries for each
day of the year, as writers ranging from Queen Victoria to Andy Warhol, Samuel
Pepys to Adrian Mole, pen their musings on the historic and the mundane.
Spanning centuries and international in scope, this peerless anthology pays
tribute to a genre that is at once the most intimate and public of all literary
forms. This new updated edition is published to mark the twentieth anniversary
of the book's original publication.
Big Sister, Little Sister, Red Sister Jung Chang 2019-10-29 In a group
biography, the author reveals the lives of three extraordinary women who helped
shape the history of 20th-century China. Red Sister, Ching-ling, married the
"Father of China," Sun Yat-sen, and rose to be Mao's vice-chair. Little Sister,
May-ling, became Madame Chiang Kai-shek, first lady of pre-Communist
Nationalist China. Big Sister, Ei-ling, became Chiang's main adviser and one of
China's richest women.
Fractured Rebellion Andrew G. Walder 2012-03-05 Fractured Rebellion is the
first full-length account of the evolution of China's Red Guard Movement in
Beijing, the nation's capital, from its beginnings in 1966 to its forcible
suppression in 1968. Andrew Walder combines historical narrative with
sociological analysis as he explores the radical student movement's crippling
factionalism, devastating social impact, and ultimate failure.
The Lost Daughters of China Karin Evans 2008-10-02 In 1997 journalist Karin
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Evans walked into an orphanage in southern China and met her new daughter, a
beautiful one-year-old baby girl. In this fateful moment Evans became part of a
profound, increasingly common human drama that links abandoned Chinese girls
with foreigners who have traveled many miles to complete their families. At
once a compelling personal narrative and an evocative portrait of contemporary
China, The Lost Daughters of China has also served as an invaluable guide for
thousands of readers as they navigated the process of adopting from China.
However, much has changed in terms of the Chinese government?s policies on
adoption since this book was originally published and in this revised and
updated edition Evans addresses these developments. Also new to this edition is
a riveting chapter in which she describes her return to China in 2000 to adopt
her second daughter who was nearly three at the time. Many of the first girls
to be adopted from China are now in the teens (China only opened its doors to
adoption in the 1990s), and this edition includes accounts of their experiences
growing up in the US and, in some cases, of returning to China in search of
their roots. Illuminating the real-life stories behind the statistics, The Lost
Daughters of China is an unforgettable account of the red thread that winds
form China?s orphanages to loving families around the globe.
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